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Purpose: Build a modern workforce by
transforming education and employment models.
Scope: BIT’s Academy and Apprenticeship
Program offers Salesforce Admin, Digital
Accessibility, Front End Development (focus of
accessibility), and Project Management
apprentices to organizations nationwide.
Nationwide Reach: Our program is nationwide,
with apprentices located across numerous 

       states.

Why Host a BIT Apprentice?
Minimal Cost: Supported by a federal grant.
Top Talent: Skilled, certified professionals in
Salesforce Admin, Digital Accessibility, Front End
Development, and Project Management
Unlock Untapped Talent: Build a dynamic
workforce with skilled professionals with
disabilities.

Transforming Opportunities for People with Disabilities
Blind Institute of Technology (BIT) is reshaping education and career paths to equip
professionals with disabilities for success in today’s workforce.



The BIT Model
Industry-recognized certifications in
Salesforce Admin, Digital Accessibility,
Front End Development, and Project
Management.
Prepared graduates ready for
competitive industries.
A nationwide talent pool of skilled
professionals with disabilities.

Hosting Steps Made Simple
Commit to BIT’s Apprenticeship
Standards and Guidelines.

1.

Sign the Employer Acceptance
Agreement.

2.

Provide hands-on training and
supervision per BIT’s Work Process
Schedule.

3.

 

Shaping the Future of Work:
Become a BIT Apprenticeship Partner

Join Us in Shaping the Future
Hosting a BIT apprentice gives your organization access to skilled professionals
who are ready to contribute and make an impact. Partnering with BIT strengthens
your workforce and demonstrates your commitment to leveling the playing field
in tech and beyond.
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